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CSX Charlotte Gate Cut-Off Changes, Effective 
June 2, 2008

Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised that effective June 2, 2008, traffic originating at Charlotte on train 
Q199 and destined for ICTF, Long Beach, Seattle, Chicago, Portland, Oakland, Salt 
Lake City and New Orleans will now have a gate cut-off time of 10:00.  

Traffic destined for City of Industry, Lathrop and BNSF-LA will retain the 14:00 gate 
cut-off time. 

These changes will enable Pacer Stacktrain to more efficiently utilize the Charlotte 
terminal.

We appreciate your business.


